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Hi and Hello to our members, well wishers, associates.  

We have had a very eventful August. 

1. The all important AGM was held on 8th August 2015. All those who attended had 

winsome praise for the Management Committee and  office staff. 

2. For WNF Prog we are expecting responses from Sri Lanka, Nepal, Egypt,Ghana & 

Sudan 

3. JETRO will conduct Orientation for the 2 AAAWI Interns on September 2nd 

4. Mr. Premchand Goliya, Mr. Anjani Agrawal & Mr. Pravin Purav attended the lunch 

hosted by  H Kojima of HIDA who was on a visit to Mumbai for a seminar by Prof 

Ebihara on Management Principles. 

5. 2 Applications are expected  for AOTS Trg Prog, The Production Management Training 

Program (PMTP)  

6. Mr. Anjani Agrawal, Mr. Pravin Purav & Mrs. Vasundhara Rasal, Mr. Vinay Sharma, & 

Mr. Abhay Kute will attend the SAFAAS Conclave on 3rd & 4 th Oct.in Kochi, Kerala. 

7.  Ms. Vasundhara Rasal attended  the Meeting of Economic Cooperation Council 

organized by  Indo Japanese Association on 13th August. A brief report of the same is 

available on our website. 

8. Management committee met on 28th August and had discussions on the following: 

a. Upgrading Infrastructure for Seminar Hall. 

b. Orientation for Interns, more specifically arrangement for Ms. Takinami interning 

with Mahavir Trust, Jaipur. 

c. Spade work for 2nd JLC scheduled for Dec. 2015 

d. Strategy for SAFAAS Convention in Kerala. 

   

 

Sincerely, 

Prasad Patwardhan 

 Editor 

    

      
 


